

Minutes for June 14th 2011

Peter:

- Went to UVSS policy meeting with austin and jake. It was really dry. There are 2 methods to complain, major and minor. Reason we went there was to discuss the fees to students on Coop terms. If we get enough students to their AGM at October 13th, we can VOTE IT DOWN.
- Discussed with Jen about frosh. Suggested we get support from 2 groups on campus, (antiviolence and diversity groups).
- June 21st, the Coop starts doing worksite visits. If we want to advertise we need to get on that quickly.
- Box car tournament. We are looking for people to go. They want engineers.
- People should go nuts on Wiki.

Steph:

- Nothing to say

Austin:

- Feedback form for coop website would be very welcome.
- Industry social sponsorship package... we don't have it. APEG is sending a package that we can use to invite other companies. TELL YOUR FRIENDS ABOUT THE SOCIAL. Apeg puts a lot of work into this and if we don't have a lot of people there... it sucks. July 21st is the date.
- Have access to vex robotics kits so we can start formulating the competition.
- This year for senior design we are going to change it up. Every team is going to have a meeting beforehand. They get all friday to make sure that it is working.

Jacob:

- Put in some finance stuff in to the spread sheet.
- Went through bank statements. Now each team mate that went to CEC owes ESS \$170.
- Jackets need to be ordered 2 weeks from yesterday.
- Bandanas will be dealt with when the playoffs are over.

Joel:

- Next fishwrap 2 weeks on monday
- Coop calendar, need to talk to Tara Colter.
- Tried to upload fishwrap to website, but there are some errors.
- There are 2 fishwrap websites, so we should fix that.

Nigel:

- Not here
- Actually is a lawn at lawn day.. So yay.
- Drink and dodge and pub crawl are still up in the air.

Tom:

- Jeff needs numbers for what he needs for Pop.
- Peter and tom have a meeting with the Dean next weekend.
- Last week put in application for the booking
- Need to start thinking about where we are going to get a throwing arm.
- Tentative date is the last week in July
- Staples said they would be really stoked to sponsor one of our events. Tristan Surges is a good resource that Mike knows.

Minutes for May 16th 2011

Tristan:

- Need to secure equipment for lawn day.
- Croquet, lawn darts, ect.

Graeme:

- Graeme, austin, and gavin are working on locket registration.
- Backing up computers is underway.

Mike:

- Wiki migration, has not been able to be fixed. Does not want to make it live until it is working.
- The sheets are here, They are too yellow.

James:

- Not here
- We need to do an office clean. 12 o'clock sunday.

Tiff:

- Not here yet. Has not decided on a date for industry social yet. 1-2 on july 7th or 4rth
- Vote on changing the name.
- Lan party, we need to advertise for
- Nigel did not get approval from the COOP office for his posters....SHAME.

Tyler:

- Bottle opener cards are on the way.